From: Alan Tom alantom@mindspring.com
To: comp plan compplan@townofchapelhill.org
Cc: Alan Tom alantom@mindspring.com

Subject: Citizens map (updated), with attachments
Sent: Mon 10/7/2013 3:47 PM

Megan,  Please place this email written on October 6 (below) and the four attachments on the community input page.  Thanks.  Alan
 
-----------------------------
 
Citizen’s Map.  Here is the latest version of Citizen’s map which was effective as of the date of the latest Steering Committee meeting (October 3).  At least one change is planned -- the removal of civic uses – because the map’s authors (Firoz Mistry, Mickey Sorrell, Julie McClintock, David Tuttle) have found that this civic use adds 1000 trips a day to Estes and that neighbors in the area prefer a residential use and less traffic.  The map’s four authors are continuing to seek comment about the map (such feedback could be given through this listserve).
 
Attachments.  In addition to the map, I have attached several supporting documents: 1) a “Report to the Citizens of Chapel Hill” (dated October 1);  2) A bar graph comparison of the 6 plans which have been discussed by the Steering Committee (September 30); 3) a “Concept Comparison Table,” including several factors (September 29); and 4) A visualization of what the Estes/MLK intersection would look like under traffic mitigation under a variety of conditions (document undated). 
 
Motion to add Citizen’s map to Traffic Impact Analysis Table.  At the Steering Committee meeting of October 3, a motion was made (by one of the SC members who did not author the map) to have the Citizen’s map added to the traffic impact table that David Bonk is to prepare (this table will compare the current situation, the four earlier maps – A1, A2, B1, and B2, and the map recently created by the SC co-chairs).  However, the motion failed so the Citizen’s map will not be added to the traffic impact analysis table to be created by David Bonk. 
 
Thus, while the four authors presented the Citizen’s map and attachments to the Planning Board (at the Board’s last meeting on October 1), the status of that map with the Central West Steering Committee is unclear at this time.  
 
The next meeting of the Steering Committee is to be held on Tuesday October 8.
 
Alan
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